














Statement: 
 
 
First of all, let me be clear about one thing - the Baldwin County Commission only has 
authority over a very limited portion of Fort Morgan’s beaches. We have been asked by 
the Governor’s office to make recommendations for potential safety measures at 
Alabama beaches with guidance from Dr. Harris from the Alabama Department of 
Public Health.  
 
When I say “we” I mean Mayors from Dauphin Island, Gulf Shores and Orange Beach, 
the Alabama Department of Conservation and Natural Resources, US Fish and Wildlife 
Service and the Alabama Historical Commission. Our role is very, very small, but 
because of the small portion of Fort Morgan’s beachfront that falls under our jurisdiction, 
we have been included in the discussion. I think many citizens are confused about this 
issue and believe that we have more authority than we actually have. We take our role 
very seriously and called a meeting so we could discuss this publicly before offering our 
option as asked of us by the governor.  
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